Hello 5th Grade Families!

Welcome to 5th Grade! We wish you many adventures, relaxation, and family fun over the summer. It
is highly encouraged for the incoming 5th graders to do regular reading  over the summer to
maintain all the growth made from the previous school year.

A little bit of reading each day will make a BIG difference in September.

Below you will find the 5th grade supply list for the 2023-2024 school year:

Requested Materials Quantity
8 Black Expo Low-Odor Dry Erase Markers 1 package
Headphones/earbuds in a Ziploc bag 1 set
Pencil Case 1
#2 Ticonderoga pencils 2 boxes of 24 sharpened
White loose leaf paper 2 packages

(with reinforcement tape, not college-ruled)

Marble Composition Notebook 1

3" x 3" post-its 1 package

Highlighters 1 package

Colored Pencils 1 package
Wish List

Seventh Generation Cleaning Wipes, Tissues, Expo Dry Erase Markers

We are looking forward to meeting you in September!

Warmly,
The Fifth Grade Team



